
 

Cornell Notes 
 

 

 

Topic/Objective: 
 
PBMHS School Advisory Council 
(Minutes of Meeting) 

Name: 

Class/Period: 8:00 - 8:45 am 

Date: October 20, 2022 

Essential Question:  
How can the SAC support PBMHS to be the best high school in Brevard Public Schools? 

Questions: 
Members in Attendance: 

 
 

 
 
 State of PBMHS 
 (Mr. Kaminski) 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

 Deans Office 
 (Ms. Flewellyn /  
 Mr.  Newman /  
 Ms. Hughes) 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

Notes: 

Please sign in upon arrival.       

Thank you for joining us this morning!  
 

 

 

   PBMHS Updates and Accomplishments 

 

 
PBIS Initiatives: 

• Weekly School Store – donations always welcome 

• Quarterly Rewards 

• Positive Behavior Referrals 

 

Attendance: 

• Attendance Letters are going home 

• Skip Report – targeting students with excessive absences 

• Will begin suspending driver’s licenses for those meeting the state requirement 

• Truancy officers already meeting 

• Hardest part with absences is having difficulty locating them 

• Attendance contracts will begin shortly 

• Number of absences overall comparatively lower than last year at this point  

 

Discipline: 

• High volume of referrals; highest one is TBC – Tobacco  

• S.W.A.T – Students Working Against Tobacco 

• Less physical altercations than last year – positive de-escalation strategies from 

our staff 

• Youth Truth survey will be sent out later in the year to gather student feedback 

Summary: 



Questions: Notes:  

 Summary: 
 
 

   

• All tutors have been approved by the district and have begun 
classroom tutorials.  

• Tutor center will be officially opening next week in room 12-207. 
Working with both NHS and Early Admissions students as volunteers.  

• Working with Central Middle School to set up a visit in December to 
Palm Bay Magnet High for their 8th graders. 

 

• Multiple Field Trips coming up 

• $1500 grant received for St Johns Water Management district for 
Environmental Science classes 

 

• Review FTE, Class balancing, FAFSA challenge 

 

 
NHS 

o About 200 invitations to join NHS were sent out to be delivered to 
students in 1st period October 5th 

o Eligible students can see Ms. Mathews for an application 
o Applications and teacher recommendations are due Friday, November 

18th  
 

BFT 

o Ms. Mathews attended the annual Florida Education Association 
Delegate Assembly October 13-15 

▪ Helps put forward education policy as a union to help better and 
support education from PreK through college 

o Should have received your mail-in voting ballot by now; we encourage 
you to make your voice heard by voting, whether it is mailed in or in-
person  

o Please support the Millage referendum by voting “Yes” on your ballot 
 

 

• Class Officer elections Grades 9-12 – applications open 

• Every grade will have one representative for President, VP, Secretary, 

and Historian  
 

 

Next SAC Meeting – Thursday, November 17th  

• 8:00am in the Media Center  
 

 

 

AVID 
(Ms. Willand) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
State of Magnet 
(Ms. Muse) 
 

 
Guidance 
(Mrs. Bender) 
 

 
NHS / BFT: 
(Ms. Mathews) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Student Government 
(Mrs. Willand / Mrs. 

Hughes) 
 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 
 
 
 


